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• Threat from AGE 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 According to some inputs it highly likely that AGE will plan to conduct some 

form of spectacular attack in the City in the run up to the inauguration of President 

KARZAI on November 19. Threat reporting remains high although still lacks details and 

remains incoherent to some degree. In the build up to the inauguration, ANP are likely to 

increase security infrastructure in the City with vehicle stop and search operations 

increasing. Movement within the City over the next ten days is likely to become 

progressively limited and at a standstill on the day itself. 

 

2. It is advised that Special vigil be maintained during the coming period and from 

time to time road movements without security components may please be avoided. It is 

suggested that you may avoid moving in the crowded area, market, places near the 

foreign establishments in the Kabul and other cities.  Indians in Afghanistan should 

always move in pair or group. In case of any eventuality, your companion can report the 

incident to the concerned authorities. It is also advised to constantly change your routes, 

timings within the city so as not to form a fixed pattern of movement. Awareness of 

prevailing security scenario via local visual/print media as well as their counter-action 

with fellow colleagues is also suggested.  
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